From: peter Greane [ EEEEEEENENN

Sent: 23 October 2019 20:20
To: Planning
Subject: Planning application objection - URGENT

Your ref 2019/4468/P
Dear Sirs

The above planning application 1 can see has been submitted

I only know this because it is the house next door and the owners informed me today.

T have received no letter advising of the proposed development or have we been given a chance to raise any
objections

This development will impact on our property in a large way, and I wish to raisc objections to it, the roof is
a garden terrace, and if No 4 is allowed to build another floor, it will both block light and totally change the
aspect of what we see from the terrace, we will be living with a high wall to one side and it will impact the
feel and the value of our house.

I can not see on your website, how 1 raise this objection, so I revert to e mail

Yours sincerely

Peter & Sarah Greane




